
Modifications to the Project Planning Grid from the May 2022 Steering Committee Meeting 
Summary 

 

Project Grid Updates 

• Added an additional block to the legend identifying the tentatively scheduled assessments 
 
South Atlantic Assessment Modifications: 

• Tilefish and Blueline Tilefish Operational assessments were removed from the 2024 
year. The SEFSC has informed SEDAR that they will be unable to complete all requested 
2024 species and have recommended that these be postponed or removed from the 
current schedule.  

• Red snapper was moved earlier to reflect the SEFSC- suggested start date of November 
2023.  

 
Gulf of Mexico Assessment Modifications: 
• Cobia and Vermilion Operational assessments were removed from the 2024 year.  The 

SEFSC has informed SEDAR that they will be unable to complete all requested 2024 
species and have recommended that these be postponed or removed from the current 
schedule.  

 
Caribbean Assessment Modifications: 
• Spiny Lobster was filled with a green dash to identify that it was tentatively scheduled.   

• Queen Triggerfish was extended to reflect the current schedule. 

 

HMS Assessment Modifications: 
• Bull, Spinner, Tiger, and Finetooth was filled with a green dash to identify that it was 

tentatively scheduled.   
 

FL FWCC Assessment Modifications: 
• Mutton Snapper Benchmark was moved later to reflect the updated schedule.  

• Hogfish was filled with a green dash to identify that it was tentatively scheduled.   

 

Commission Assessment Modifications: 
• ASMFC Red Drum Review Workshop - Moved to the middle of 2024 to reflect feedback 

from the Commission. 
 

CMP Assessment Modifications: 
• No adjustments were made  

 


